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PROJECT TITLE: BP Watson Project 

 Telephone 1-877-290-1337  Meeting Location: California Energy 
Commisson

NAME: Alan Solomon and Kevin 
Le

DATE: 12/14/09 TIME: 9:30 AM 

WITH: Mark Lindley, Cindy Kyle-Fisher, Ross Metersky, Chris Ellison  

SUBJECT: Data Request Set#2 Clarification  
 
COMMENTS:   
 
 
BP Watson (Cindy Kyle-Fisher, Ross Metersky, and Chris Ellison) had a few clarification 
questions regarding Data Request Set #2, which CEC Soil&Water staff (Mark Lindley) was 
able to answer. BP Watson wanted clarification on Data Request 43 in regards to whether the 
request was focused on the 5th train or rather the whole BP Watson Facility.  
 
Data Request 43 asked to provide information regarding the availability and feasibility of 
replacing the existing fresh water supplies with additional recycled or other alternative water 
supply.  
 
CEC staff wanted the request to encompass the whole Facility. The project will be using 5800 
afy reclaimed water and staff would like to know if it will cover the rest of the water supply that 
the Facility will be using in the future. Staff was concerned over groundwater supply at the 
project site, because at that site, there are beginnings of seawater intrusion, which is a cause 
for concern. In addition, the water district limits the amount of groundwater pumped in the 
project site in the winter, in order to let the groundwater recharge.  
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